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The Wave 

a from 

Dear Church! 

This weekend is going to be Amazing! We are teaming up with Kaimuki Christian School to lead our services this 

weekend; KCS and KCC praise bands are joining forces! The stage will be filled, there will be energy in the room, 

and we will get a glimpse of where our church is going! Young and mature will be playing alongside one another 

and I am so excited to see what God is going to do in and through this experience. I ask that you would pray for 

this weekend. We will probably have a lot of unchurched families in attendance—so ask God to work in their 

hearts and also to give you discernment to start conversations with those you do not recognize.  

Additionally, this weekend, we are starting a brand new series called “Healthy Relationships." In fact, this series 

was created because the biggest need that was revealed in the survey that was taken two-weeks ago is 

"relationships.” So, we scrapped the series we were thinking about to launch this new series based around your 

needs.  

Here’s the gist of the series: We are created for relationships - and when relationships are failing we feel it in every 

way - physically, emotionally, and spiritually. The promise we have in Scripture is that God can restore broken rela-

tionships so we can thrive again. Come and experience how you can have a better relationship with God, yourself, 

your children, grandchildren, significant others, and even your co-workers. This series will bring you hope and  

specific actions you can start taking to have healthy relationships. 

As always invite a friend—Friday at 7pm and Sunday 8:30am & 10:30am. 

God Bless, 

Pastor Bryan  

A Glimpse into the Future 



Queen Lili’uokalani School Parking 

If you park in the Queen Lili’uokalani School parking lot, please  
remember to remove your vehicle no later than  12:15 p.m. 

 The gates will be locked shortly after that on Sundays.    

 Mahalo! 

 

 


